
Noise Abatement Update – August 20, 2025

Earlier this week, we met with city bylaw officials at The Clemow to discuss 
potential options for sound abatement. While our property continues to 
operate within all required compliance standards, we understand the 
importance of addressing community concerns and want to ensure we remain 
a good neighbour.

To that end, we are working with a sound consultant to carefully assess 
the city’s input. Following this review, our structural engineer will prepare 
a detailed installation plan. Once the plan is complete, it will be submitted 
to the city for approval. Upon receiving the required permissions, our team 
will move forward with sourcing materials and scheduling the installation.

We value the dialogue with city officials and residents alike, and we 
remain committed to ensuring that the selected product and approach are 
both technically sound and effective. We will continue to provide updates 
on this page as progress is made.

We thank nearby residents for their feedback and ongoing patience as we 
work through this process responsibly and collaboratively. 
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